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To Alontiko XupBou)\to mng E)\)\nVLan 0pB6&ogng Kowotntag Néag Notiag Oua-
Aag katn EkkAnolaotiki Enttponn givat otnv euxdpiotn B€on va avakolvioouy 61t
ané tnv Kupakn 27 LentepBpiou 2020 Ba enavaAettoupynoet o lepdg Nadg g tou
Beo0 Zopiag, ywvia South Dowling & Napier Streets, Paddington.
0 lep6g Nadg tng tou Beou Zopiag eixe napapeivel yia peydo Sidotnpa KAELOTOG
Aoyw Twv €pywv avakaiviong Tou KTipiou eviog Kal EKTOG wG Kal Twv NEPLE XWPwV.
To Awntiké ZupBoUAio Tng EAAnviknG OpB660Eng Kowvdtntag Néag Nétiag Oua-
Aag euxapiotei Bepp 6Aoug nou cuvelcéPepav oto noAuddnavo €pyo tng ava-
kaiviong tou KaBedpikoU lepot Naou tng tou Beou Lopiag.

Ek tou AloikntikoU ZupBouAiou

The Board of Directors of the Greek Orthodox Community of New South Wales

and the Church Committee are pleased to announce that from Sunday 27th

September 2020, the St. Sophia Cathedral will reopen at South Dowling & Napier

Streets, Paddington.

The Cathedral had remained closed for a long time due to the renovation works

of the building inside and outside as well as the surrounding areas.

The Board of Directors of the Greek Orthodox Community of New South Wales

warmly thanks everyone who contributed to the costly renovation ofthe Cathedral.
From the Board of Directors
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